Annual Internal Audit Report Responses
Section D:
The precept was agreed by the Parish Council before the budget was agreed. This was due to the chairman and members of the finance committee having extremely busy work commitments. BH & DPC have been made aware by the clerk that the budget in future must be agreed in October/November.
Section G: 
The internal auditor has noted the clerk’s salary follows NJC pay scales however the rate of pay is not in alignment with this following the IA report the PC have agreed for the clerk’s salary to be reviewed. Paperwork has already been sent off for a job description to be assessed at the same time. Following receipt of the results the PC have agreed for the salary increase to be back dated to November 2022.
